
September 14, 2016 

 

Name 

Address 

 

Dear Mr/Mrs.    : 

 

I want to thank you for your time on the telephone call recently and appreciate your input.   

As Executive Director, my responsibility to corporations and the President of the company, is to find 

additional housing inventory that is not currently on the market for relocation buyers whether they're 

available this month or possibly 4-6 months out.  I share information with the sales manager who tries 

to match a home like yours with a relocation buyer.  Our unique Standby™ Program often works with 

corporations like Monsanto, Mallinckrodt and MasterCard.   

Additionally, we can also find you a property that is not listed on the market if this may interest you.  

Please watch a short video at ____________________ to learn further information about our specialized 

program.   I have enclosed our brochure highlighting features you may find helpful.  The President of the 

company would like to view your property and can be reached at 314-713-2785. 

Kind Regards, 

 

Cammy Walker 
Executive Director 
 

 


